
Redditch Borough Council Housing Growth Programme  

Appendix 1 

 

The packages below are the sites approved for development within the Council 

Housing Growth Programme. Officers are currently working up schemes for the 

submission of planning applications. In addition to the below, a planning application 

has been submitted for 6 dwellings at Loxley Close B98 9JH 

 

Package 1 – Estimated 28 units                       

Clifton Close  B98 0HD 5 dwellings 

Auxerre Avenue B98 7QW 20 dwellings 

Fladbury Close B98 7RX 2 dwellings 

Greenlands Avenue B98 7QA 1 dwelling 

Package 2 – Estimated 19 Units 

Ibstock Close B98 0PZ 8 dwellings 

Heronfield Close B98 8QN 3 dwellings 

Hawthorn Road B97 6NQ 2 dwellings 

Sandygate Close B97 5RY 5 dwellings 

Foxlydiate 

Crescent/Rowan Road 

B97 6NB 1 dwelling 

 


